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Minneapolis Public Schools 
Radio Frequency Notice 

 
To: Parents 
 

From: MPS Environmental Health & Safety Division (EH&S) 
 
 

Minneapolis Public Schools recently adopted regulation 7010 B. The purpose of this regulation is to 
establish the District plans to conform to the Federal Communication Commission (FCC) requirements for 
radio frequency emissions on District premises.  The regulation requires that for each building that has 
equipment that emits radio frequency, we notify parents that this equipment exists on the school’s 
premise.  
 
The intent of this notice is to inform all parents, that there is equipment on site at your child’s school that 
emits radio frequency emissions. The equipment located on site is in compliance with FCC requirements.   

 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Environmental Health & Safety  
at 612-668-0310.  Thank you. 

Minneapolis Public Schools 
Environmental Health & Safety Division 

1225 N. 7
th
 Street 

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55411 
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